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DR. THOMAS McCRAE
1627 SPRUCE STREET
PHILADELPHIA

June 17th, 1920,

Dear Harvey:-

I have just got at a number of letters of some years ago from Sir
Williem and have picked out about forty that I think perhaps will be of some help
to you. I do not kmow just how soom I cam have them all copied and sent to you,
but I shall try cnd have it done as rapidly as poésible.

In regard to the.North £tlentic Medicsal Society:'l do not know whether
you have the programme that we got up on the Campania. I enclose a copy of it.
Later om I think W.0. made out znother oney Mhaih Mg Tdien athend.

With kind regards,

Yours very truly,

Tnanns taCusee
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